

Newsletter 32

Friday 28 June, 2019

Some key dates for your diary!

June

Fri 21 Non uniform day Thurs 27 Music Ensemble 3.10PM

Sat 29 June School Summer Festival

Mon 1 Garlic Theatre in

<u>July</u>

school – Eggs on Legs
Tues 2 Norwich
Children's Book Festival
Fri 5 Annual Reports to
parents
Fri 5 Transition day to
Wymondham College
Mon 8 to Wed 10 - Y6
Transition day to WHS
Wed 10 Open Evening
Thur 11 Crucial Crew Y6
w/b Mon 15 Outdoor/
School Grounds Week
Thurs 18 Cl4 School Play
Fri 19 Sports Day

WRENFEST 2019

School re-opens Wed 4

Tues 23 leavers'

Cl. 4 Disco 6pm

Wed 24 School Ends

assembly

September

Saturday 29 June
11am-5pm
Live Music plus
Radio Wymondham
BBQ and Bar, Waffle Van, Ice
Creams, Stalls, Games, Tug
of War, Tea, Coffee and
Cakes!

Come and Join Us!









Janet Roberts is retiring this year! Janet has been working in our school since 1998! She has worked with, and supported, hundreds of pupils during her time in our school. She has been the backbone of class 1 for many years, nurturing the children, supporting their reading and being instrumental in the smooth running of the classroom. We are having a collection to say thank you. If you would like to make a contribution please see Mrs Sharp in the school office.

Reading and Bacon sandwiches, Thursday 4 July

The school will be serving bacon sandwiches and coffee in the school hall from <u>8.10AM</u>. This is open to everyone and the school librar will be open for <u>parents to share a book with their children</u>.

Everyone is welcome.

Norfolk School Games 2019 Hi 5 Netball Winners

On the 20th June 2019, the Wreningham Hi-5 netball team finished in 1st place in the Norfolk County Finals for the second year running: they played exceedingly well, showing teamwork and determination! The team consisted of Molly W, Aisha-Nuriya, Charlie R, Poppy, Ollie, Emily P, Lilia and Cayden. Report by Aisha-N

Fantastic Fundraising A big thankyou to everyone who helped us raise an incredible £671 in sponsor money for the all our efforts in the Fun Run. Of this amazing total, we are able to donate £400 to our main charity, Nelson's Journey, which supports children who have to deal with one or even both of their parents dying. We gave £134 to NARS (Norfolk Accident Rescue Service) which is Norfolk's main emergency charity. The rest of the money went to the school council. By Charlie Russell

Brigade School Uniform is offering 10 percent off uniforms this weekend (29/30 June). To qualify for this you need to quote OPEN10. A link to the uniform site is on the school website.

On Saturday 22 June, 3 former Wreningham School pupils (Tabby, Jessica and Madeleine) and myself, plus the remainder of the Norwich Water Polo team, went to a water polo tournament at the Royal Hospital School in Suffolk. There

are 7 players in the water in one team. The rules include throwing and catching the ball with one hand and only having 30 seconds with the ball to score. Our goalie was Madeleine and the others were all out players. The first match was against lpswich and the scores were 14 / 14 so it was very tight. The next match was close against Suffolk Coastal Torpedoes but the scores were 3/5 to Norwich! Thanks to our outstanding performance Norwich Water Polo team came 1st and we won the shield! By Emily, Year 5